


Thank you for a Fantastic Year!

What a busy year we have had at St. Mark Catholic!

Thank you to all our Mountain Lion Community - staff, students and families for another amazing

year and we look forward to 2025-2026.

Enjoy your summer and we hope it will be �lled with laughter and fun with family and friends.

Mrs. DeCoff, Ms. Villella, and the St. Mark Staff

Classroom Requests for September 2025

Our registrations continue to change which affects the number of staff required at St. Mark.

Classroom assignments will be communicated once sta�ng is con�rmed in late August. We

continue to be in an incredibly unique position with our ever-changing population in Beamsville and

we thank you for your patience and understanding with the sta�ng process.

BOOK FAIR SUCCESS!



Scholastic Book Fair

THANK YOU St. Mark Mountain Lions for a successful book fair.

Your generosity and support raised funds to purchase amazing new

books for our school library.

Happy Reading!

A few reminders for the month of June . . .

The end of the school year is fast approaching but we would like to include a few reminder for

parents and students.

1. Dress Code - with the warmer weather students are wearing shorts to school. As per our

school's dress code, shorts must be navy blue walking shorts. Therefore, no washed denim, no

black, no short shorts. They must be a respectable length. If students are out of dress code, a

phone call home for appropriate attire will be made.

2. Water bottles - please remind your child(ren) to bring a reusable water bottle to school.

3. Two nutrition breaks - this year with the balanced day, we have two nutrition breaks. Please

ensure your child(ren) have enough food for both breaks and remind them not to eat all of their

food during the �rst break.

We thank you for assisting with these issues.

Basket Ra�e & Ticket Sales

Our annual basket ra�e is back! Thank you to everyone who

donated.

Tickets are $2.00 for a sheet of 25 or 3 sheets for $5.00.

Ticket sales are on Monday June 2nd ,Tuesday, June 3rd

,Wednesday, June 4th and on Thursday, June 5th from 9:00-11:30

am. Winning Tickets will be drawn on Monday June 9th and

announced in the after over our PA system.

All proceeds will be used to replace aging technology for all grades.

Thank you for your continued support!

Grade 8 Con�rmation

On May 3rd our grade 8 students received the Sacrament of Con�rmation from Bishop Bergie

during the 5:00pm Mass at St. Helen Church. We would like to congratulate all of the students on

this important step in their faith journey. God Bless.



Zacada Grade 6 Class Trip

On May 12, 2025 the Grade 6 students travelled to Zacada Circus

School in Stoney Creek for a class trip. The students participated in

an a variety of obstacles including trapeze, ariel hoops, silks, ninja

warrior courses and the very steep warp wall! The students had a

great day and pushed themselves to try new and challenging

activities!

Girls Handball Tournament

Congratulations to the Jr Girls Handball on their gold medal win.

Mrs Morewek and Mrs Dionne want to thank the girls for their hard

work, dedication and sportsmanship throughout the season!

Niagara Catholic's Music Festival

Congratulations to the St. Mark Grade 4-8 choir for their amazing performance at the Niagara

Catholic Music Festival. Mrs. Dionne and Mrs. Morawek would like to thank all the members for

their dedication and passion on making this year an absolute success.

The link below is a recording of their performance at the Festival.



https://photos.app.goo.gl/2drF88QaoeFGHF2S7

 photos.app.goo.gl

Grade 2 Culturefest

On May 9th our grade 2 students took part in Culturefest 2025. As part of their Social Studies

program, students researched their family heritage and created visual displays with interesting

information about the country their family descended from. Parents were invited to come and tour

the various displays and engage with the students asking questions about their work. All of the

students did a great job and were excited to share their information with parents, students and

staff.

Intermediate Flag Football

Girls - on May 20th our intermediate girls Flag Football team

competed in the NCDSB tournament in Welland. The girls played

hard, had a lot of fun and �nished in �rst place. Congratulations

girls!

Boys - they were supposed to compete on May 22nd but mother

nature did not cooperate; the tournament was postponed due to
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rain. A new date has not yet been set. We wish them all the best when they get to play in their

tournament.

St. Mark Track & Field

On May 27th our students in grades 4 to 8 participated in our annual Track & Field event. The

running events were held at the park behind the school and the �eld events on our �eld by the

baseball diamond. Students gave it their all and the top place �nisher in each event will move on to

the Blessed Trinity Family of Schools Track & Field event on June 4th. We would like to thank Miss

Sirianni and Mr. Costantini for all their hard work in putting this day together.

Big Bear Spiritwear

Orders for spirit wear will continue to be on going throughout the

summer months. Orders can be placed using this link: St. Mark

Mountain Lions – Big Bear Spiritwear

Grad hoodies are now available through Big Bear's website for our

current grade 7 students going into grade 8. All orders placed over

the summer will be delivered to the school in early September.

The Blessed Trinity Special Education Transitions EXPO is happening Thursday

June 5.

Date: Thursday June 5, 2025

Time: 1:30pm to 5:00pm

Location: Blessed Trinity Cafeteria - 145 Livingston Ave - Grimsby

The Special Education Department at Blessed Trinity is hosting its �rst ever Transitions Expo. This

is a vendor style event for families of current Special Education students at Blessed Trinity (grades

nine to age twenty-one) as well as prospective Special Education students from our feeder schools

in grades �ve through eight. Students and families will have an opportunity to meet, chat, network
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and gain information from local organizations that may be of bene�t to them currently or in the

future. Some organizations in attendance will be Niagara College, Mohawk College, Community

Living Grimsby/Lincoln, Mainstream, Contact Niagara, Red Roof Retreat and more! We invite you to

join us in our school cafeteria on Thursday, June 5th, 2025 from 1:30-5:00pm. Refreshments and

snacks will be served, courtesy of the Blessed Trinity Culinary Program. If you have any questions

please feel free to contact Dustin Wiley, Program Chair of Special Education at 905-945-6706

extension 3322 or at dustin.wiley@ncdsb.com . We look forward to seeing you there!

Please note- there will be a therapy dog present on the day of the event.

BT Corner

BT Corner – June 2025

May was another very busy month at Blessed Trinity. Some of the

highlights in May included:

· Prom for all of our graduating students

· Boston Trip for our Social Science and Business students

· Catholic Education Week – Catch the Spirit Awards

· Mental Health Awareness Week

· Lots of Spring Sports and NCAA Championships – Flag Football, Lacrosse, Soccer, Baseball, Slo-

Pitch, Track and Field, Rugby

· Spring Music Concert

Teachers and students are starting to wrap up the semester and prepare for �nal exams. We wish

all the elementary teachers and students and great end to another school year.

We are already preparing for next year. At this time, we are starting to put together timetables for

all of our students, including our newest grade 9 students. We are also preparing our Orientation

Day which will be in the last week of August before school starts. More information will be sent

over the summer with details. All of our current grade 8’s who will be coming to BT in September

should plan to be attend the Orientation Day where they will receive their schedule, locker, tour the

school and have some fun with our grade 11 and 12 Thunderstruck-Link Crew leaders.

Grade 9 orientation will be held on Wednesday, August 27th from 8:30am – 12pm

Please contact Blessed Trinity – Mr. John Cino – 905-945-6706 Ext. 2330 or Mrs. Rose Bianco Ext.

2312, if any Grade 8 parent has any questions.
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